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NOTICE

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff Members,

This is to inform you that the annual cultural event of RIT, ‘Virangula 2025, originally

scheduled on 3™

and 4™ January 2025, has been postponed due to its overlap with the First-
Year ESE examination.

The new dates for Virangula are 21 and 22" February 2025. We believe this change will
ensure the enthusiastic participation of all students without any academic conflicts.

Please await further updates regarding the event schedule, performances, and activities.
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